Meeting Notes Feb 2020

MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS ARE DUE BY MARCH 31°". IF YOU RENEW PAST THE DUE DATE, YOU WILL NO
LONGER HAVE ACCESS TO THE GROUP SITE, AND MAY END UP STARTING OVER AS A NEW MEMBER.
PLEASE GET THE FORMS AND PAYMENT TO JULIE ASAP.

After our March meeting, we are hoping to visit Peggy. Whether or not we go will depend solely on how
she is feeling that day; it will probably only be for 30 to 45 minutes, as longer visits wear her out quick.
Please make arrangements to be there to support her — she needs it A LOT right now.

Patricia asked how the new group site downtomeet (DTM) was working out. | didn’t hear any questions
or concerns. Michele was unable to post an event, | looked into it and hopefully this is fixed. If you have
issues, please contact Julie.

Patricia wanted to know how many (if any) spots were still open for the West Virginia trip in June. We
have room for 4 more. Kerry asked if she could extend the invitation to some friends of hers. |told her
that if we have open spots end of April/beginning of May then we can consider opening it up to non-
members. If you want to go, the fee is $300 payable to Julie. Once payment is made your spot is
confirmed.

Laurel passed out the 2020 Rat Poker destinations — this can be found in the ‘Files’ section on DTM.

We discussed several rides, including a ride to benefit Camp Quality. | have posted the flyer in the ‘Files’
section and posted it on the group calendar. We have Patricia planning the ride for after our May
meeting, and Julie is doing July. We still need others to cover April, June, August. All rides discussed are
on the group calendar.

We discussed taking an advanced rider course to brush up on our skills (and get comfy on our new bikes
@). We have two options: first is Gary’s class. Because he has expanded his business, he has had to
hire other instructors to cover the demand for his classes; this means that he will no longer be able to
offer the class for free to FSC members. The cost of the class is $150 per person, if we can arrange a
group of 6 or more he will discount the cost to $125. Tracy will be teaching an ARC (advanced rider
course) on May 9", the location to be determined. The cost is $50, and you can register for the class
online. A flyer on the class is in the ‘Files’ section. It is a REALLY GREAT class to take, and highly
recommended.

The LBD registration form is posted in the ‘File’ section. Patricia will be reserving a condo, if you want to
get a spot there, let her know. This is the last LBD, so if you can make it, please do.

Submitted by Julie Werman - Treasurer



